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BROADCAST CENTER

8 June 1972

Carl W. Dabelstein
3300 North 56th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska
68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein,

Thank you for your letter of June 2nd. We are quite sur-
prised at being heard in Lincoln, Nebraska. You were
listening to "Timepiece", a nightly public affairs program
with John Merli.

Thank you for reporting this to WAMU-FM.
Sincerely,

Jeanne Potter
Program Director
WAMU-FM



